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I am writing in regards to the intoxicating hemp bill being proposed. It needs to be 

addressed that full spectrum non intoxicating products are distinctly different and should 

be considered separately from intoxicating hemp. I am a hemp grower and produce non 
intoxicating full spectrum products that are for medical use. I am completely in support of 
addressing the issue of unregulated, out of state and intoxicating hemp products. Please 
don't let companies tn/ing to make a livingthrough a loophole take away from the many 
people that benefit from whole plant medicine.


